
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

October 2, 2017 

 

 

 

RE: Pine St. Water Main Rehabilitation Project – Parking Restriction 

 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

R.J. Immel Excavating Inc. will begin replacing the N. Pine St. water main starting Tuesday October 10th.  Crews 

will start at the intersection with Embarrass St. then proceed north.  Pine St. will be open to local traffic as 

conditions allow, but parking will be restricted during the construction period.  Evening and overnight parking will 

be allowed, but all vehicles must be removed by 7:00 am.  During the milling phase of the project, vehicles will not 

be allowed to park on N. Pine St. for any reason on Tuesday October 10th and Friday October 13th.  Any vehicles 

illegally parked on N. Pine St. will be subject to towing at the owners expense.  Similar parking restrictions will be 

put in place for the paving phase of the project, but that date has yet to be determined. For further information, 

please contact The Director of Public Works. 

 

 

If you have any further questions on this matter, please contact me at 920-779-6011. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

VILLAGE OF HORTONVILLE 

 

 

 

Carl McCrary 

Director of Public Works 

 

 

 

118 N. Mill Street 

P.O. Box 99 

Hortonville, WI  54944-0099 

 

 

Phone:  920-779-6011 

Fax:  920-779-6552 

www.hortonvillewi.org 

 


